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Shri Sanjay Bhatia, Traffic Manager,
Chairman, Deendayal Port Trust,
Deendayal Port Trust, Gandhidham - Kachchh
Gandhidham - Kachchh

Sub: Suggestion for the issuance of port entry pass

= Dear Sir,

We would like to draw your attention towards existing system and procedure being followed
for the issuance of Port Entry Passes and suggest the changes as under:

e The procedure and practice needs to be followed with the help of digital technology and
Mobile Application & E-Mail communication as being followed by other private ports of
India.

e Maximum utilisation of digital technology and confirmation by e-mail / SMS.

e The practice of issuance of temporary pass with the validity of three months to the
representatives of Shipping Agent / CHA / CHB / Stevedores should be discontinued and
instead regular port entry passes should be issues on the basis of registration [ licenses
and valid custom pass.

Hope to get due attention and consideration to our above referred suggestions under intimation
to us.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,

Aashish Joshi
Hon. Secretary



